

Kenley Weekly News 11 February 2022



We have had a really productive half term with all of our children working hard and making good progress across the curriculum. We have also been able to return to our program of after school clubs, which have been very well attended, and our football and netball teams have been able to return to competitive games.

This term the children have learnt about Chinese New Year, we have had a safer Internet day, and this week, they have learnt about the importance of looking after their mental health.

We hope that everyone has an enjoyable and restful break and look forward to welcoming the children back to school on Monday 21st February.



World Book Day

This year, World Book Day is on Thursday 3rd March. We are inviting pupils to either dress up on the day or wear an item representing a character from a book.

We do not expect parents to go to a huge expense when creating a costume for World Book Day, and would prefer that costumes are put together by the children from things that are already available within the home – the more creative the better.

As part of our World Book Day event we are also inviting the children to make a book in a jar. This can be a jam or pickle jar and pupils can use anything to represent the name of the book which the rest of the class will try to guess. Entries should be brought into school between Monday 28th February and Thursday 3rd March. Below are some ideas for inspiration.















Refreshments Available Free Entry Kenley Memorial Hall

Godstone Road CR8 5AB 19th February 2022 9.00 am—12.00 pm

In aid of All Saints & St Barnabus Churches' Funds

Attendar	nce for t	this week
----------	-----------	-----------

Reception	93.7%
Year 1	92.8%
Year 2	96.3%
Year 3	98.3%
Year 4	94.1%
Year 5	89.6%
Year 6	90.9%

Reminder that the school will be used as a Polling Station on **Thursday 5th May**, therefore school will be closed on this day.